
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this
document and the card upon which the QR code is
located should not be relied upon as legal advice. It is
essential to consult with the Australian Human Rights
Commission and, if applicable, your own lawyer on
specific legal matters related to human rights in
Australia. 
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